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              Our Reference: SYD19/01630/03 
                  DPIE Reference: SSD-10407 

4 March 2021  

 
Mr Jim Betts  
Secretary  
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
12 Darcy Street,  
Parramatta NSW 2150  
 
Attention: Ellen Luu  
 
Dear Mr Betts,  
 
SSD-10407 RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS (RTS)  

LIQUID WASTE TREATMENT PLANT AT 14‐16 KIORA CRESCENT, YENNORA 
 
Thank you for referring the Response to Submissions (RtS), dated 22 February 2021 
to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for review and comment. TfNSW has reviewed the 
response to submission and has no further additional requirements to be addressed.  
 
As such, TfNSW recommends that the suggested conditions of consent listed in our 
previous response dated 9 December 2020 (Attachment A) are considered for 
inclusion in any determination issued by the Department. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate 
to contact Hans Pilly Mootanah, Land Use Planner, on telephone 8849 2076 or by 
email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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